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* Wulf Cattle Opportunity Sale 4/9/2020 – UPDATE * 
 
The well-being of our friends, customers and team is something that we do not take 
lightly. In response to the CDC recommendations regarding COVID-19, we feel the need 
to ensure the safety of all of the people that make our business operate. Therefore, the 
decision has been made to change our sale format to "Video Only" (no live crowd), 
which will limit any potential exposure. The seminar scheduled for April 8th, the evening 
before, is cancelled. Implementing this format will allow the sale to carry on and give our 
valued producers and customers the opportunity to obtain the genetics needed to carry 
on "business as usual". 
 
Our sale will be broadcast live on both Superior Livestock and DV Auction. It will be 
conducted with a live auctioneer with bidding available in "Click to Bid" and "Call In" 
options (bid registration information on page 83 in the catalog). There will also be 
representatives available to take your calls during the sale or to take orders prior to the 
event.  
 
At this time, we are not accepting visitors to Sandy Ridge Ranch to walk through the 
offering.  There are high quality videos of each lot posted at the websites listed below. 
As always, your selections will be guaranteed to meet your expectations upon delivery.  
Delivery will be coordinated following the sale.  
 
www.wulfcattle.com 
www.superiorlivestock.com  - see page 83 in the catalog  
www.dvauction.com – see page 83 in the catalog 
 
We will be available by phone or email to answer any questions about the cattle selling 
and to make genetic consultations based on your herd and your carcass data, which will 
be mailed to you before the sale. 
 
Casey Fanta - 320-288-6128       casey.fanta@wulfcattle.com 
 
Jerry Wulf - 320-491-1390           jerry.wulf@wulfcattle.com 
 
Nate Knobloch - 712-330-9347   nate.knobloch@wulfcattle.com 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about viewing the sale online or how this format 
will work, please contact one of the following. 
 
Tammy Mikkelson - 605-949-5773  tammy.mikkelson@wulfcattle.com 
Robyn Metzger - 605-695-9874  robyn.metzger@wulfcattle.com 
 
We are truly disappointed that we will not get to have our yearly "get together" to catch 
up with our friends and valued customers. However, we know that by taking this 
approach, we will not take a chance of negatively affecting the lives of people we care 
about. Please join us online or by phone on April 9th. 


